
Colorado Edition

Great journalism starts here.

Taking the Lede: YOUR Edition
CU News Corps wants to showcase the ongoing work by student jounralists around Colorado. 
If your student paper or yearbook has recently produced stories that have impacted your 
school or community, submit your story for our mini-doc competition!

Rules:
•	 Produce a short-form student documentary between 2 and 5 minutes.
•	 Title your documentary “Taking the Lede: [Name of School] Edition.”
•	 Upload to YouTube, and submit the link using the competition form on our website: 

takingthelede.com

facebook.com/takingthelede

@takingthelede

March 1, 2016 
11:59 p.m.

First Prize: $1,000 Gift Certificate to B&H Photo
Runners up: $500 Gift Certificates to B&H Photo (Up to 3)

Taking the Lede was reported and produced by students in CU News Corps. Funding for News 
Corps is provided by Bill and Kathy Scripps. 
									              Learn more at cunewscorps.com


